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Peter Bellantoni

From: Larry Bridges <larry.bridges@chathamnc.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 6:57 AM

To: Kimberly Tyson

Cc: Peter Bellantoni

Subject: RE: [Ext]  Bonterra Residential Subdivision

Importance: High

Kim, 

 

I have reviewed and approved the plans for the Bonterra Subdivision and NCDEQ issued an Authorization to Construct 

on May 3, 2019.  Let me know if you need anything else from me.  Have a great day. 

 

 
 

From: Peter Bellantoni [mailto:PBellantoni@Pennoni.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 4:58 PM 

To: Larry Bridges <larry.bridges@chathamnc.org> 

Subject: RE: [Ext] Bonterra Residential Subdivision 

 

Hi Larry, 

I was just speaking with Kimberly Tyson with regard to the construction drawing approval for the Bonterra 

Subdivision.  She was looking for a approval letter from your office for the public water improvements.  I didn’t find one 

in my file.  Would you be able to send me a letter tomorrow as we are trying to get on the TRC agenda for July 17th and 

Kim would need this letter by this Friday (7/12).  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Pete 

 

 

Peter Bellantoni, PE 

 

Pennoni 
5430 Wade Park Boulevard, Suite 106 | Raleigh, NC 27607 

Direct: +1 (919) 230-9214 | Mobile: +1 (919) 609-6111 

www.pennoni.com | PBellantoni@Pennoni.com 

From: Larry Bridges <larry.bridges@chathamnc.org>  

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 12:53 PM 


